
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 
  

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

   
 

 
 
 

 

HEREFORDSHIRE COUNCIL 
Examination of Travellers’ Sites Development Plan Document 

Notice of Hearings (Regulation 24) 

Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012 


The Herefordshire Travellers’ Sites Development Plan was submitted to the
 
Secretary of State for Examination in February 2018.  David Smith BA(Hons) DMS
 
MRTPI has been appointed as the independent Inspector to conduct the
 
examination. 


As part of the independent examination of the Herefordshire Travellers’ Sites 

Development Plan, public hearings were held on 22nd May 2018.  Public 

consultation on additional sites was carried out between October and December
 
2018.  Further public hearings will be held as follows: 


Dates:  Monday 18th March 2019. 

Time: Starting at 9.30 am
 
Venue: Three Counties Hotel, Belmont Road, Hereford HR2 7BP 


For updated information regarding the hearing session and the examination please
 
visit our website at: www.herefordshire.gov.uk/travellersdpdexamination 


All queries relating to the examination should be addressed to the Programme
 
Officer, Tracy Pearson 


Tel:  07792 880908
 

Email: Programme.Officer@herefordshire.gov.uk
 
Address: c/o Plough Lane Offices, Hereford, HR4 0LE 


Richard Gabb 

Programme Director for Housing and Growth 

www.herefordshire.gov.uk/travellersdpdexamination

